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Last Tuesday all CWPS Demons 
fans were treated to a visit from 
players Lachie Hunter, Matthew 
Jefferson and Alex Neal-Bullen. 
We discovered that Lachie was 
really good at Basketball too, and 
he showed us his style by shooting 
a few hoops in the gym before the 

session began. 
 

In the Meet and Greet, students 
were encouraged to ask questions 
and Faitala won a signed mini 
football. Nevaeh had fun trying to 
put the players in order of their age 
and she got it right the first time! 
We also found out that there are 44 
team members in total, but only 22 

play in the games. 
 

Outside we rotated through some 
fun, skill based games before                         
having a group photo. 

We all had a great time and                         
appreciated Melbourne Football 
Clubôs generosity.  Go Dees!  
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A big ���}�v�P�Œ���š�µ�o���Ÿ�}�v�• to Walert House on securing their very first Senior School Community Sport                   

Championship in our Basketball competition. These students worked so hard all term and demonstrated the very 
definition of resilience and teamwork. Congratulations to (front row) Riley, Merwin, Gracie, (Back row) Yaseen, 

Fouina, Benyamin and Kevin.         Mr McGowan  


